
  
Realtors 

How well do you know your neighborhood school? 
Please come and learn more about Sauganash Elementary.  

Our neighborhood school is one of the top rated elementary schools 
in the city, drawing many families to our area.  

Mrs. Munns, Principal of Sauganash Elementary, 
Along with the LSC and PTA 

Invite you to an  

Open (School) House  
Thursday, December 1st, 2016 

9:00 am-10:00 am 
6040 N. Kilpatrick Ave. 

Please join us to learn more about our academics, sports, technology and 
enrichment programs. We are rated a 10 for a reason!  

RSVP: Vickie at 773-534-3470 

Coffee will be served - Realtors only please 


